
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Newsletter No. 2  – 18th September 2020 
 
 
Open Evening 
Our annual Open Evening will go live on Thursday 1st October 2020.  Due to restrictions in 
response to Covid-19, our event this year will be virtual.  The presentation will be accessed at 
6pm by following the link on the school’s website. 
 
School Buses 
Please could you remind your sons/daughters to be thoughtful towards the safety of others and to 
wear a mask/face covering on the school bus. 
 
Feast Day 
Friday 25th is the Feast Day of St.Vincent de Paul. All Vincent forms will receive collective 
workshop from our Chaplain, and pupils will get their customary treat! 
 
Ordering School Lunches 
Please note that we would like to receive orders for lunches for the following week by the end of 
the day on Thursday, of the previous week.  If this is not possible, orders can be placed the night 
before the date of collection. If your child is off sick but has already placed an order for that day, 
please inform the office of this when you report your child’s absence.  Please do not send 
cheques or cash to school.  Please pay by ParentMail or ParentPay. 
 
 
Instrumental Music Lessons at All Hallows 
Music lessons for Years 8 - 11 resume next week (21st September).  If your child is in Year 7 and 
enrolled for lessons during the summer, their lessons will also commence. All lessons delivered by 
peripatetic teachers will comply with the school’s current health and safety risk assessment. 
If your Year 7 child would like to start music lessons but hasn't yet registered, please enrol via the 
Lancashire Music Service website by the 4th October.   
Visit:  www.lmsenrol.co.uk     These lessons will begin after half-term. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
   

 
 
 
Mr C Horrocks 
Headteacher 
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“Growing together in the spirit of Christ’s love” 
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